
 
24 November 2014 
 

Company Announcement Officer 

Australian Securities Exchange 

20 Bridge Street  

Sydney NSW 2000 

 

Dear Sir / Madam,  

Retraction of Substantial Shareholding Notice – Burson Group Limited  

We wish to advise that the Commonwealth Bank of Australia ACN 123 123 124 and its related 

entities had previously lodged a Form 603 Notice of initial substantial holder on 14 November 

2014 for its holdings in Burson Group Limited (BAP).   

Please note this notice was not required and should be disregarded.  

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Carla Collingwood  

Company Secretary  

Commonwealth Bank of Australia 
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